New Students & Optional Retakes
Spring School Pictures!!
April 9" & 10™

Support your school and preserve childhood memories with a fundraising purchase of your
child’s school portrait.

** All new students will be photographed for inclusion in the yearbook**

Wed. Apr. 9™ Thur. Apr. 10"
Grades 4" — gt Grades K — 3™
& HLC

Step 1 Return filled out form bellow to front office by Friday March 28.
Step 2 Send your child “picture ready” on his/her scheduled day.

Step 3 Photographed children will receive an online viewing card with their personalized
access code within one week of their scheduled picture day.

Step 4 Order your portraits and allow 2-3 weeks for school delivery.

anela
Photography

If you have any questions, please contact us at (858) 945-0665

www.canelaphoto.com

Thank you!

Return form bellow to front office by Friday March 28.

Student(s) Name:

Teacher/Grade:

Parent Signature:

New Student Retake
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